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Susana Measelle Hubbs <susana.hubbs@capeelizabeth.org>

[CE SBAC] Thursday 1/25 Meeting - REMINDER SUBMIT QUESTIONS TO CINDY
BY EOD TUESDAY 1/23
1 message

Penny Jordan <penny.jordan@capeelizabeth.org> Tue, Jan 23, 2024 at 10:02 AM
To: "SBAC (CE School Building Advisory Cmte)" <cesbac@capeelizabethschools.org>

Hi all, just a quick reminder to submit questions for Harriman (Lisa) by the end of the day today (Tuesday 1/23). As
Cindy stated, please reply to her email (cvoltz@capeelizabethschools.org ) . All questions will be forwarded to Lisa
(and Brian) and will be addressed at our 1/25 meeting. Thank you see you all Thursday!

Penelope (Penny) Jordan
21 Wells Road 
penny.jordan@capeelizabeth.org
207-671-5341

--
Under Maine's Freedom of Access law, documents - including e-mail - about town/school department business are
classified as public records and may be subject to disclosure.
---
To unsubscribe from this group and stop receiving emails from it, send an email to cesbac+unsubscribe@
capeelizabethschools.org.
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